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Use of eCTD format for ASMF submissions for human 
medicines 
 

The EMA's strategy for the electronic submission of applications aims to improve efficiency and 
streamline processes for all stakeholders.   

From 1 July 2016, the use of the eCTD format for all ASMF submissions for human use in the 
centralised procedure will become mandatory. After this date, it will no longer be possible to submit 
human ASMF submissions using the NeeS format to EMA.  

An eCTD baseline should be provided for ASMFs currently in NeeS format. More information on how to 
provide an eCTD baseline can be found from the Harmonised Technical Guidance for eCTD 
submissions. 

Background 

In January 2010 EMA introduced mandatory use of eCTD for all human centralised procedure 
submissions. The transitional period to move to mandatory use of eCTD format for all ASMF 
submissions for centralised procedure human medicines started in September 2013.  

 

Related information  

• eASMF  

• eSubmission Gateway and Web Client 

• Harmonised Technical Guidance for eCTD submissions in the EU 
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